
Wednesday, April 17th  
 

CLARK TRACK 

Monday night the boys track went up against Lowell here at Clark. The following players 
received medals:  Jaxson Glinski placed 2nd in the 100 meter dash, 1st in shot put & 
1st in discus.  Chris Wartman placed 1st and Leo Keelan placed 3rd in 200 meter 
dash.  Cole Evans placed 3rd in 800 meter, Chyler Schuster placed 2nd in 400 meter, 
2nd in shot put & 2nd in discus.  In the hurdles, Garrett Suroviak took 2nd place and 
John Nava placed 3rd.  
Mason & Carson Polovina tied for 2nd place in high jump, Mason took 1st place in long 
jump and Carson took 2nd.  Well done, guys.  The next meet is today at Hanover 
Middle School. 

 

BEST BUDDIES 

Best Buddies will be meeting today after school in the cafeteria until 5 pm. 

 

CLARK THEATRE GUILD 
The Clark Theatre Guild proudly presents Alice In Wonderland, Jr. this 
week.  Performances are Thursday, Friday, and Saturday at 6:00 pm in the LGI 
room.  Tickets are $5 each.  Doors open at 5:30 pm.  Hope to see you there! 
 

LAKE CENTRAL COLOR GUARD 
Calling all students with rhythm, flair, and a passion for performance! Join the vibrant 
world of Color Guard! Are you ready to twirl, spin, and dance your way into the 
spotlight? If so, we want YOU to be part of our dynamic Color Guard team! Color Guard 
is an electrifying blend of dance, gymnastics, and flag spinning that adds a burst of 
energy and visual excitement to our school's marching band performances. Color Guard 
offers an inclusive and supportive environment where you can shine and grow as an 
individual and as part of a team. No experience? No problem! Our experienced 
instructors will guide you every step of the way. For more information or to register for 
try it night on Wednesday, April 24, please contact Mr. O'Dell at guard@lcscmail.com or 
scan the QR code on the flyers around the school. 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

8TH GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY 

8TH GRADE PARENTS:  

*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Tuesday, May 28th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 10:00 a.m. and doors open at 9:15 a.m. for parents and family. If you need 
handicapped seating, please contact the main office.   
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pick-up time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 

mailto:guard@lcscmail.com


 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also 
access the information through Clark's website. 
 
 

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of 
school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning 
and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
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